

GUAM LAW LIBRARY

141 San Ramon Street, Hagåtña, Guam 96910-4333 Tel: (671) 477-7623/472-8062 | Fax: (671) 472-1246 Email: gll@guamlawlibrary.org | www.guamlawlibrary.org

Geraldine Amparo Cepeda Executive Director/Librarian

MEMORANDUM

T0:

Members of the Guam Bar Association and All Guam Law Library Users

FROM:

Guam Law Library Executive Director/Librarian

DATE:

August 14, 2020

RE:

Temporary closure due to return to PCOR 1

In light of the return to Pandemic Condition of Readiness 1 (PCOR 1), and directives from the Governor of Guam and the Chief Justice, please be advised that the **Guam Law Library will close beginning August 16, 2020 for two weeks.**

We hope to reopen on Monday, August 31; however, the status of library operations may change depending on further directives from our island's leadership.

We encourage you to contact us by phone or email. The library and Compiler's Office staff are ready to respond to your inquiries, despite the limitation on our operations imposed by the current public health emergency. Please call 477-7623 to speak to staff at the Law Library or Compiler's Office. You may also send email messages to:

- Guam Law Library: gll@guamlawlibrary.org
- Compiler's Office: gmail.com

We appreciate your understanding and your support.